
14.NVR 

January 7, 1980 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your reception report and kind wishes about 
WNVR. 

This letter will serve as a verification that you received 
WNVR, 1380 kHz, between 5:02 and 5:17 p.m. EST, on Monday, 
December 3, 1979. We were operating at 500 watts on night 
pattern at the time of your reception. 

Kermit, what amazes us is that you are located in our deepest 
null: We orient our nighttime signal to the northeast, east- 
southeast. 

Unfortunately, we do not have any QSL cards at present. 
I am enclosing a copy of our daytime coverage map. While 
the map looks like we have a non -directional signal, believe 
me, we don't. This coverage map was drawn from data compiled 
by our consulting engineers. 

Thanks, again, for your report. We look foward to hearing 
from you again. 

Executive Producer 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 
18088 

Encl. 
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